
Summary Form for Electronic Document Submittal Form F

Print From

Lead agencies may include 15 hardcopies of this document when submitting electronic copies of Environmental Impact 
Reports, Negative Declarations, Mitigated Negative Declarations, or Notices of Preparation to the State Clearinghouse 
(SCH). The SCH also accepts other summaries, such as EIR Executive Summaries prepared pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 
Section 15123. Please include one copy of the Notice of Completion Form (NOC) with your submission and attach the 
summary to each electronic copy of the document.

SCH #:

Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Text Field: 
	Project Title: Phoenix Hydroelectric Project
	Lead Agency: State Water Resources Control Board
	Contact Name: Eric Bradbury
	Email: eric.bradbury@waterboards.ca.gov
	Phone Number: 9163279401
	Project Location:                     Twain Harte                                                                      Tuolumne County
	Project Description: The Phoenix Project is an existing hydroelectric facility owned and operated by PG&E, located in the foothills of the western slope of the Sierra Nevada on the Stanislaus River in Tuolumne County, California (Figure 2-1). The hydropower facility has a capacity of 2.0- megawatts (MW) with a licensed authorized installed capacity of 1.6 MW. The Phoenix Project was first licensed by FERC in 1930, and the current license was issued in 1992. The Phoenix Project is operated by PG&E for power generation and distribution of electricity to the local grid and to meet the water needs of TUD. Under the Proposed Project, PG&E would maintain the operation and maintenance activities of the existing license, with a few exceptions described below. No new facilities or substantial modification of existing facilities are proposed at this time. Proposed changes to the existing Project include: modifiactions to the FERC Project boundary, modifiations to recreational facilities for ADA compliance, and operations and maintenance modifications.
	Project's Effects: No significant or potentially significant impacts were identified in the evaulation of the Proposed Project.
	Areas of Controversy: 
	List of Agencies: Unites States Forest Service

United States Fish and Wildlife Service

California Department of Fish and Wildlife

United States Bureau of Land Managment

Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board


